

ANNEX B

Station Road Broughton Astley Leicestershire LE9 6PT Telephone: 01455 283263 Fax: 01455 285758 e-mail Testley@aol.com

Principal : Tim Moralce

May 4 2004

Re: Ms Barbara Whitcombe

Dear Paul,

I have known Barbara since January when she started attending our College Council Meetings. In these meetings she has impressed me with the ease in which she has quickly made very positive relationships with pupils and staff. She has attended two meetings since January. She is reliable and punctual, indeed she arrives well before the allotted time.

She has come in with extremely good ideas and has inspired the pupils to undertake a number of initiatives that should ensure the College site becomes a cleaner, healthier place. These early contacts have, by necessity, been more informative in content but I am confident that we are, with Barbara's help, moving towards more practical tasks. She is arranging to supply litter picking kits, we are investigating the possibility of more litter bins on site and with three pupil representatives we are looking into re-cycling issues.

While we at the College have the desire to become involved in these and other environmental issues the involvement of Barbara is crucial. Her knowledge and enthusiasm is invaluable and with continued involvement I would expect there to be an impact within the College and the wider community.

Yours Faithfully

David Berridge

Vice-Principals : Cludsting Froeman, Gerry Gleaves, Ian Godwin - College Manager : Ann-Marie Willett







